
Jack Kimmel International Grant Program

ANNUAL REPORT 2024
The Jack Kimmel International Grant Program, championed by the Canadian TREE 
Fund, honors the late Jack Kimmel who was the former Director of Parks for the 
City of Toronto. He is remembered for his contribution of 46 years of leadership to 
the ISA and its Ontario chapter. Jack Kimmel grants provide much needed funding 
to arboriculture and urban forestry researchers all over the world. 

These grants are available to researchers whose work is primarily outside of the 
United States. Grant award amounts are limited to a maximum of $10,000 on an 
annual basis.

TOTAL DONATIONS

January 1 – December 31, 2024: $10,000 (1 gifts) 
Gifts greater than $500

● Canadian TREE Fund

AWARDED IN 2024

2024 Jack Kimmel International Grant Fund was awarded to Anirban Guha at 
Indian Institute of Science Education & Research Thiruvananthapuram in India 
with project titled, “Good functional and early warning indicators of urban 
mangrove health.” for $10,000.00 USD.

OUTREACH IN 2024

September 2024
2022 Jack Kimmel International Grant Fund Program recipient, 
Dr. Huade Guan with Flinders University in Australia completed 
their Final Report for their project, “Computer Vision for Hazard 
Tree Identification and Assessment”.

2024 APPLICATIONS

Received 21 applications in 2024 Grant Cycle.
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